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ELLWOOD STUDENTS SCARE HUNGER

	 

 The Me to We Club at Ellwood Memorial Public School have been busy collecting more than 800 food items for the Exchange in

Bolton, as part of their We Scare Hunger campaign for Halloween. Fines Ford Lincoln in Bolton provided the truck to transport the

items to their destination Tuesday, under the eye of Superman (actually, Carlos Martins, general manager at Fines).Photo by Bill
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